
Lindenwold Preschool
Student Code of Conduct

We will make a concerted effort to reach out to the families of students demonstrating challenging
behaviors in an effort to work together to address student challenges. Students with repeated
behavioral concerns in our preschool classrooms will be referred to our Preschool Intervention and
Referral Team (PIRT). The PIRT team will work together to develop and implement an action or
intervention plan for that student. As per New Jersey Administrative code, students in Preschool
cannot be suspended or expelled.


